
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Skipton              Term:   Autumn Term 2            Topic:   Our Island Home!  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
We have been so busy this term, but here is just 

a snippet of some of our learning: 

English: In English we have been focusing on 

information texts and produced our own book 

all about farm animals. We designed our own 

page with an illustration, caption and 3 

interesting facts, to include my favourite from 

Jack and Louise that horses did smelly poos! 

Maths: We have been measuring in maths to 

include height, length, weight, mass, capacity 

and time. We were challenged to remember 

key facts, did you know there are 60 seconds in 

a minute and 60 minutes in an hour? Please 

keep testing your children, so they remember. 

ICT: We are ICT wizards in Skipton and have 

been using the ‘Windows Paint’ programme to 

create different pictures to include emotions 

and scenes from different cities. We have even 

taught Jo, different tricks. I hear you ask, who is 

the teacher? 

RE: So in RE, we have been learning about 

different religions to include Hinduism and 

Judaism. We looked inside a Synagogue and 

heard how Hindus have a temple in their own 

houses, where they worship using a Puja tray. 

Skipton’s Magic Moments 

Charlie: You are our Doodle Maths King, so 

many stars, what a Super-Star! 

Harry: You have be so helpful in class and 

always sure that everyone has a drink at snack-

time. 

Chloe: We have been so impressed with how 

you share your learning at home and how much 

you remember, it is wonderful to read this in your 

diary. 

Ethan: What a super-star you have shared your 

learning so confidently and have remembered 

to put your hand up too! 

Harvey: Skipton’s Number 1 pencil sharpener, 

singing super-star and my PA, thank you! 

Leah: You were the most convincing super-hero 

and we loved your super-hero pose. 

Dante: Dynamite the super-hero, you were so 

enthusiastic about being him and told everyone 

you met.  

Louise: Little Miss Independent, you have given 

everything a go and getting your splints for us 

too in the morning, amazing! 

Jack: You have been so kind, always there to 

help others, making sure they have everything 

they need for their learning. Thank you! 

William: You have become my own personal 

fitness instructor, helping me with morning 

exercise. I will be out of a job soon! 

  

                                                     

 

                            

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Term 3 – Thursday 4th January – Friday 9th February 

 Wednesday 3rd January – Inset Day (No school) 

 Thursday 4th January  - First day back of term 3 

 Wednesday 31st January – SAPs Parents Evening 

(3.15pm – 7.00pm) 

 Thursday 8th February – Music for Autism in Secondary 

Hall 

 Friday 9th February – Last day of Term 3 

 Monday 19th February – First day back of term 4 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year Everyone! 

 


